

Dear Parents/Caregivers

YEAR 5 CAMP DETAILS

Year 5 camp is getting closer and we are pleased to now be able to confirm the final payment details.

We would like to sincerely thank all the parents and students who assisted with fundraising. Your hard work has reduced the total cost to \$380 for those who have paid the \$100 deposit. If you haven't paid the \$100 deposit the total cost is \$480. We ask that all outstanding monies be paid by Friday 8 September.

The trip to Coral Bay will take place from Monday 11 September to Friday 15 September 2017. Students are asked to arrive at school at 8:00am on Monday morning in the undercover area where they will be checked off and counted onto the bus. Please ensure your child has a packed lunch and recess for the drive.

If you wish to make staged payments, you can do so by visiting the school office between now and the payment deadline to setup a payment plan. Payments can be made online at

www. bwps.wa.edu.au or in the front office where EFTPOS facilities are available.

We are very excited about the students taking part in such an exciting camp and look forward to a wonderful experience.

If you have any questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

Toni Whitbread **Deputy Principal**

17 August 2017